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March 8, 2023 
 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
The 9th annual Tony Reagins Alumni Association Golf Tournament 
benefiting the college scholarship program of the Boys & Girls Clubs 
of Coachella Valley will be held on Friday, May 5, 2023, at 
Woodhaven Country Club in Palm Desert. 
 
As a result of the 2022 golf tournament, five scholarships were 
awarded to deserving Boys & Girls Club members totaling $24,250. 
 
We are excited about our results and the impact the scholarships 
have on the lives of these young people who are pursuing a college 
education. It is our goal this year to renew funding for those already 
receiving college scholarships. This year’s event promises to be 
another fun filled day and a time to renew old acquaintances. We 
hope that you will consider joining us as a sponsor of our 2023 
event. 
 
Thank you for your consideration! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
2023 Golf Tournament Committee 
Tony Reagins Alumni Association 
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